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Autumn Term 1 2024

Things to remember
Bring your reading book every day.
PE days are Monday and Thursday but this may change as PE kits are now kept in school.
Library day is Thursday
Spelling test every Wednesday.
Homework will be sent on a Wednesday.





[bookmark: _GoBack]Dates for your diary.
Outdoor learning Tuesday 10th September.
Individual photographs Tuesday 15th October
Close for half term Friday 18th October at 3:30 
School reopens Monday 28th October.


Welcome back we hope you had a lovely summer.
Please ensure your child brings their reading book every day, we do change books daily as long as they have been signed. Homework will be sent on a Wednesday to be returned the following Monday.
Spellings will be sent home on a Wednesday for your child to practice for the test the following week.
Please only send fruit or vegetables for morning snack and ensure your child has a water bottle.
If you need to contact us you can email us or catch us on the door in the morning or after school.
sarah.hartley@ashleigh.blackburn.sch.uk
abigail.townsend@ashleigh.blackburn.sch.uk
Many thanks for your continued support,
The Year 5 team.
Mrs Hartley, Miss Townsend, Mrs Metcalfe and Miss Jones.



What we are learning:
English: Place Value of Grammar and Punctuation 
Non-chronological report
Maths- Place value, addition and subtraction.
Science- Forces
Geography – Would you like to live in the desert?
Art- Painting and mixed media portraits.
Computing- Coding
RE- The bible
French- me and my friends at school.
PE- PE Coach, fundamental skills
Music – Livin’ on a prayer.
PSHE – Aiming high.


[image: ][image: ]Facebook-Ashleigh Primary                  Instagram-Ashleighprimaryschool 

School website – www.ashleighdarwen.co.uk
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